
 
 

Important information for Garden Performers 
 

Arrival & Parking 

Parking will be free for performers – we encourage car sharing and use of public 

transport as much as possible. Please let the member of staff in the parking booth know 

you are here as a performer and you will be granted complimentary parking.  

 

If you are arriving by coach or bus please let us know by emailing 

education@chatsworth.org  at least 4 weeks in advance of your performance.  

 

The post code for the house car park is DE45 1PP. Follow the brown road signs to the 

main entrance of Chatsworth. If you have a blue badge, please display it clearly on your 

dashboard on arrival so we know to direct you to the accessible lane of our car park. 

 

View Directions & Parking  

 

Access & Meeting Points 

Please where possible arrive at the meeting point in one group. This may entail meeting 

in the park outside the gardens before making your way to the entrance. Please allow 

ample time to set up before your performance time. We will liaise with you about your 

arrival and performance times.  

 

On arrival, please make your way to the bottom garden gates (area 1 on the map below) 

and request the Duty Manager at the ticket booth. They will direct you to your 

performance area – the Rose Garden (area 3 the map below) 

 

If you have requested power or chairs, these will be available for you.  

 

 
 

 



What is included? 

Performers receive complimentary access to the Chatsworth garden on the day of your 

performance, but any guests or family members will be required to purchase a garden 

ticket.  

 

Payment 

You will receive a request to fill in a series of new supplier documents in advance of your 

performance, if you are not already registered with Chatsworth House Trust. When this 

paperwork is completed, you will receive a Purchase Order from Chatsworth House 

Trust outlining your fee. After your performance, please email finance@chatsworth.org 

with your invoice, quoting the purchase order number and addressing your invoice to: 

CHATSWORTH HOUSE TRUST  
THE ESTATE OFFICE  
EDENSOR  
BAKEWELL  
DERBYSHIRE DE45 1PJ 

 

 Payment terms are 30 days. 
 

Any Questions? 

We are really pleased that your group has chosen to perform at Chatsworth this year 

and would like to support you in any way possible. If you have any questions about your 

performance please email education@chatsworth.org and a member of the team will be 

happy to help you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


